
Shane writes… 
It’s the most wonderful time of the year 

What an amazing Christmas period we’ve had so far. From a personal 
perspective, Christmas 2024 will always hold a special place in my heart. It 
has been a time of opportunity, fresh experiences, adventure and huge 
blessings.  
 
One of the biggest blessings for us has been doing (or being) church with 
you lovely lot in this season. It has been wonderful to engage with a wider 
community and share the beautiful news of Jesus with so many people in a 
variety of ways. I’m so grateful to be a part of a church that still gets excited 
about the true Christmas story and its meaning for our lives today. 
 
Thank you to all of you who have got involved in one way or another to 
help, serve or give.. A special mention should go to our amazing carol 
singers (pictured on front page) who spent last Friday afternoon spreading 
some Christmas joy with their voices and smiles! Wonderful. We’re praying 
that as a church we can carry the same energy and excitement into 2025. 
God is good! 

 
 

‘Holiday’s Newsletter’ for these two Sundays… 

10am Sunday 29 December - Church @ MUP Church 

11am 5 January – ‘Church @ The Wheelers’  

Duty Elder:  Shane Roche 
___________________________________________________ 

 
 

  Church Office:  Dione Russell     06 867-9604  Re-opens Mon. 13 Jan. 2025  
  E-mail office@mup.org.nz  Website:  www.mup.org.nz 

  Mangapapa Church, P.O. Box 2146 Gisborne 4040 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Church Office Hours: The office will be closed 

over Christmas from 23
rd

 December until 13
th

 
January 2025 

 Sunday 29
th

 December Sunday 5
th

 January 

Service Leader Angela Paton  

Preacher Diane Mclean  

Duty Elder Shane Roche  

Greeters A Clement, M Raitaukala  

Explorers Crèche Parents  

Kidzspace / Youth Hols.  

Ministry Team Sal Clement  

Cups of Tea N Coffey / I McCoy  

AV & Sound D Russell / N Dunn  

Counters N Coffey  

Church @ the Wheelers 
We’re kicking off 2025 with some fellowship and Kai. Bill and Jody will 
be hosting our Sunday service at their home. Our shorter than normal 
service will be followed by a pot luck lunch. We really want to 
encourage you to come and spend some quality time with your church 
family. If you can, please bring an outside chair and a dish. If you need 
transport please contact Shane (shane@mup.org.nz).:  
 

LOCATION: 644 Back Ormond Road, RD1, Gisborne, 4010 

mailto:office@mup.org.nz
http://www.mup.org.nz/
mailto:shane@mup.org.nz
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